
 
September 12, 2021 (French translation to come) 

Dear Study Parents, 
  
We learned earlier today that a family member of a Senior School student has tested positive for COVID-
19. The student was last in school on Friday, September 10, and is currently awaiting COVID-19 testing 
results. Unless you have been contacted by the administration, your daughter should continue attending 
school. 
  
Our Emergency Health Officer, Johanne Denis, has reached out to Santé Publique for further directives 
and we will follow their guidance. The school remains open and we continue to be vigilant in applying all 
necessary measures to prevent transmission.  

Your ongoing cooperation continues to be important. Please remain attentive in the monitoring of your 
state of health and that of your daughter. We encourage you to consult the health authorities’ online 
COVID-19 Symptom Self-Assessment Tool. To find a testing clinic, call the info-COVID line at 514-
644-4545 or see the testing section on the Santé Montréal Website: 
https://santemontreal.qc.ca/en/public/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

One of the following symptoms Two of the following symptoms 
Onset or aggravation of a cough 
Fever (38 C or more) 
Difficulty breathing 
Sudden loss of smell with or without loss of 
taste, without congestion 

General symptoms (muscular pain, headache, intense 
fatigue or loss of appetite) 
Sore throat 
Diarrhea 
Vomiting or abdominal pain 

 
We remain committed to transparency and to respecting the privacy of the family involved. We will 
continue to keep you informed on all matters related to COVID-19 positive cases confirmed within The 
Study. Rest assured that we are monitoring the situation closely and in collaboration with our local health 
authorities. Our number one priority is the health and safety of our students, staff and their families. 
  
Again, thank you for your collaboration and understanding. 
  

 
  
Kim McInnes 
Head of School  


